March Lockdown 2021
In response to the recent Provincial Government announcement made Friday afternoon, NTR Barrie will be moving into the Grey Zone, effective Monday, March 1st.  
This will, unfortunately, mean that we will have to place all current development programs, private lesson bookings and other uses of ice time on pause.  Once we can resume business, the current programs and other bookings will pick up from where we left off.  We will update you as the information becomes available to us.
Should you have any questions with regard to this latest announcement, please email us at barrie@ntrcanada.com or call the office at (705)722-5752
Thank you for your patience as we navigate this everchanging world of Covid-19. Stay safe and we will see you again soon.
NTR Management Team & Staff
